
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 September 2007 

12. COUNCIL FARMS – GRAZING LICENCE TO TUSSOCK HILLS FARM LIMITED 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking approval under delegated authority to ratify an existing 

arrangement by issuing a licence to Tussock Hills Farm Limited over those areas of reserve land in the 
Burwood/Pegasus Ward contained within the Council’s farm portfolio for a period of up to five years. 

 
 After full discussion, the Board resolved that the report be deferred and that a joint seminar on the 

matter be sought with the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board on Monday 10 September 2007 at 
5.00pm and that the seminar include discussions with representatives of local grazing interests and 
further that any other relevant information be provided by staff at the seminar. 

 
 


